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2004 GLENN COUNTY 4-H SCHOLARSHIPS AWARDED

Nine outstanding Glenn County 4-H graduating seniors were selected April 26™ to receive a total of
$3,600.00 in scholarships, reports Glenn County 4-H Program Representative Deanna Rogers. Those
receiving scholarships are Megan Jorgensen, Katie McDaniel, Becky Martin, Rachel Eidman, Laura Gupton,
Ritta Millsaps, Sara Taylor, Danielle Rogers and Kelley Brown.

Megan Jorgensen, of the Capay 4-H Club, is the recipient of a $500 scholarship. She has been in 4-H
for ten years and is a senior at Corning High School. She plans to attend Sonoma State University. Megan
has obtained the highest 4-H rank available at the county level, that of an All Star. She has held many club
offices in her 4-H club. She has been a junior leader for several years and winner of the Jr/Teen Leader
Merit Award twice. Last year she was one of the Youth Directors at our annual summer camp. Megan is
the daughter of Fred and Toni Jorgensen of the Capay District, Orland.

Katie McDaniel is in the Plaza 4-H Club and will receive a $500 scholarship. She has been in 4-H
for nine years and is a senior at Orland High School. She plans to attend at University of California, Davis.
She has been involved in the clothing, quilting, cake decorating and model airplane/rocketry projects. She

has held all offices within her club and was chosen as one of the 2002-2003 Glenn County All Stars. She
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most recently was awarded the top overall quilter and clothing participant at the Fashion Revue and Quilt
Show. She will be attending University of California, Davis in the fall. Katie is the daughter of Leigh and
Sharon McDaniel of Orland.

Becky Martin of the Clover 4-H Club is also a recipient of a $500 scholarship. She has been in 4-H
for eleven years and is a senior at Willows High School. Her main projects in 4-H have been the
replacement heifer project and swine. She has been a junior leader for the swine project the last three years.
Her plans are to attend California State University, Chico, in the fall. Becky is the daughter of Carl and
Sharon Martin of Willows.

Rachel Eidman, of the Willows 4-H Club, is the recipient of a $400 4-H scholarship. She has been
a4-H member for nine years and is a senior at William F. Finch School and is also attending classes at Butte
College. She was selected one of the 2003-04 Glenn County All Stars. Rachel has been a camp counselor
for several years, last year and again this year serving as one of the Youth Directors. She has held many
offices within her 4-H club. Her future plans are to attend California State University, Chico, in the fall.
Rachel is the daughter of Brad and Kim Eidman of Willows.

Laura Gupton, of the Willows 4-H Club, will be receiving a $400 scholarship. She has been in 4-H
for eleven years and is a senior at Willows High School. She also earned honor as a Glenn County 4-H All
Star for the 2001-02 4-H year. Projects that she has been involved in are Guide Dogs, Sports Shooting,
Rabbits and Animal Ambassadors. She has held several offices within her club and has attended the 4-H
State Leadership Conference twice. Laura will be attending California State University, Sacramento, in the
fall. Her parents are Dan and Patti Gupton of Willows.

Ritta Millsaps of the Elk Creek 4-H Club is also a recipient of a $400 4-H scholarship. She has been
a 4-H member for ten years and a senior at Elk Creek High School. She has been involved in the sheep and
horse projects and the community service project of the Stony Gorge cleanup. She has held many offices
within her club. Ritta's plans are to attend Shasta Community College in the fall. Ritta is the daughter of
Mike and Mary Millsaps of Elk Creek.

Sara Taylor of the Schaffert 4-H Club will receive a $300 scholarship. She has been a 4-H member



for 13 years and is a senior at Orland High School. Her main projects have been dairy, swine, beef,
veterinary science and scrapbooking. She has been a junior leader in all of these projects. She has held every
office within her club and has helped with many county events. Her future plans are to attend California
State University, Chico, and then University of California, Davis, School of Veterinary Medicine. Sara is
the daughter of Faron and Nancy Taylor of Orland.

Danielle Rogers is a member of the Lake 4-H Club and will receive a $300 scholarship. She has been
a 4-H member for 13 years and is a senior at Corning High School. She has held many offices at the club
level and was a counselor at 4-H camp for two summers. She has participated in the dairy, swine, cooking
and arts & crafts projects to name a few. She has been a junior leader for the last six years in the swine
project and has been one of the Junior Swine Barn Superintendents at the Glenn County Fair for the last four
years. Her future plans are to attend College of the Siskiyous, Weed, and then transfer to Oregon State
University. Danielle is the daughter of Denny and Deanna Rogers of Corning.

Kelley Brown is a member of the Capay 4-H Club and will receive a $300 scholarship. She has been
a member for nine years and is a senior at Mercy High School. Her main projects have been quilting, swine
and cooking and she has served as a junior leader in all of them. Kelley has held several offices within her
club. She plans on attending Cal Poly, San Luis Obispo, in the fall. Kelley is the daughter of Steve and

Shelly Brown of the Capay District, Orland.
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